Boiling Springs Band Booster Club
Meeting Minutes
Tuesday - November 15, 2022

The meeting was opened at 7:00 pm by Donnie Brown, President.

Handouts at meeting: October minutes, Financial Report, and Schedule

From Donnie Brown: President

e Welcome

® Last meeting for the season!

e We will vote first. Reintroduced Ms. Graves who is the governance for our election. She
is a Boiling Springs graduate and former band member. She worked her way through the
Boiling Springs school system and is now currently working as a Vice Principal at BSH.
She is aware of all that goes into being part of the board. Ms. Graves distributed and
counted the ballots.

® - Turn out for 2A/4A was one of the biggest money-making events for the SCBDA. Thank
you so much for all that you did to make it a success.

® Very happy kids at the Hendersonville NC competition. A fire was lit under the band. We
want that kind of enthusiasm at each competition!

® Schedule
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Please remember schedules can change. We will let you know as soon as possible
when a change occurs.

Winter guard tryouts 12/14, 12/15, and 12/16. Will not have tryouts on 12/17.
There is an event at the high school.

12/1 — Christmas concert at high school. It is the concert band not the marching
band. Orchestra plays at 6:45 and chorus at 7:30.

12/3 — Boiling Springs Christmas parade. We are asking permission to march
directly back to the high school. After instruments and uniforms are put up, the
kids will head to concessions for lunch. The SAT will be that day so we will be
missing some Juniors and Seniors. Please help prepare and serve if you can.
12/13- Spartanburg Christmas parade. We will feed the band before they leave.
Need to be at the parade at 5:30pm. We will stop at the Marriott to play. Middle
school band is included in the parades.

1/7 — Regional auditions.

The North Greenville University concert band will be playing for the students on
Friday, December 18%.

® Looking at options to cover the Boston Butt fundraiser. They are taking time off. We are
looking at other vendors that may smoke the meat for us.
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From Jenni Brown: Treasurer

Not much has changed from last time. Ticket sales for 2A/4A increase by 1000 tickets.

Most of the money made went back to SCBDA. We are still expecting a check from the
T-shirt company so profit will go up some.

It costs money to go to events and keep the band on the road. The bank account is back
up to the level that we had before purchasing uniforms

From Tyler Scarbino: Director

Boiling Springs parade step off is 10 am 12/3. Spartanburg parade times are still flexible.

Step off is at 630 pm on 12/13. We are waiting for official information from them.
Marching band season will be officially closed after the Spartanburg parade. Thank you
everyone. The band came off the field at State proud of what they had done that night.
Great way to end the season.

Excited about Winter Guard. 60 students are auditioning. Getting Wind ensemble, Jazz
band, and Concert band going.

Tremendous job by Mr. Shadday at the Veteran’s Day performance.

Region band Saturday 1/7 @ Woodruff High School. Please get your fees paid if you
have not paid them yet.

Will update everyone about the Winter Guard schedule at the January meeting.

Please come to the Christmas concert if you can.

Ja:z band will be playing at the German market at school.

It is important to support everyone.

CONGRATULATIONS to the 2023 Band Booster board.

President — Tripp Bishop

1* Vice President — Michele Thomton
2" Vice President — Dan Gordan
Treasurer — Valecia Whitfield
Secretary — Mindy Cerul

Minutes and Financials were approved

Next meeting — January 17, 2023, in Chorus Room

Donnie Brown thanked everyone for coming. Meeting adjourned at 7:54 pm.

Meeting minutes submitted by: Michelle Rice
Number in attendance: 50
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